

A Message from the Consul General of Israel, Mr. David Lévy

Dear King David residents Shalom,

I am honored to extend my most sincere wishes to you and your loved ones as we celebrate Sukkot. Though a very difficult year recently ended, I am confident that the new year 5781 will bring us all much better days.

Attached to this letter you will find a mask made in Israel, designed especially to protect us against the COVID-19 virus. It is a washable multi-use mask with our colorful logo, and I hope you will wear it with pride.

I would like to emphasize the strong ties that exist between Israel and Canada, and the important role of Canadian Jews in bringing our two countries closer together. The solidarity and unity that continues to be expressed in the diaspora remains an invaluable asset for Israel, especially in these challenging times.

On behalf of the State of Israel, I wish you and your families a sweet and blessed new year, filled with good health, peace and happiness.

חג סוכות שמח

David Lévy

Consul General of Israel for Quebec and the Atlantic Provinces

Israel in Montreal | Israël à Montréal

https://embassies.gov.il/montreal